
 

 

Posted: August 31, 2025  Until: September 6, 2025 

 
 

CLUB ADVISORY 
No. 47-2025 

 

The Basketball and Badminton Courts will be used 

for a private event on Saturday, September 6, 2025, 

from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM. 

 

Please expect a high volume of guests at the Sports 

Complex. All other facilities will remain open. 

 

Should you plan to use any of the facilities on the 

said date, you may call the Sports department at 

(046) 416-5931 / (02) 982-2000 loc. 2330 or through 

mobile at 0917-5094-284 to check available 

facilities and schedules. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

The Management 


